STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
WILLLIAMSON COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT
1324 WEST MAIN STREET
FRANKLIN, TN 37064

April 2, 2015

Russell Truell

City of Franklin

109 Third Avenue, South
Franklin, TN 37064

RE: 2014 Health Services Report for Franklin
Dear Mr. Truell:

On behalf of the Tennessee Department of Health and the Williamson County Health Department,
thank you for the continued support we receive from the City of Franklin. Enclosed is the 2014 Health
Services Report for Franklin residents and the completed Application Addendum with additional
information about the health department’s goals and objectives for 2015.

This past year was filled with activities in the Franklin community, and | included only a few in our
report. Health department employees engaged in a number of coalitions and collaborative
partnerships with City of Franklin agencies to promote health and safety throughout the city.

As in previous years, we would like to request the city’s contribution of $21,150 for fiscal year 2015-
2016. Contributions from the City of Franklin help to assure quality care, services and programs are
provided to our residents. This amount does not reflect an increase for the new fiscal year.

We look forward to our continued partnership, and invite you and your colleagues to tour our health
department facilities. If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at
(615) 595-1258 or email Catherine.montgomery@tn.gov.

Best regards,
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Cathy Montgomery, County Director
Williamson County Health Department

cc: Annette Haley, Mid-Cumberland Regional Director



